
From: Roxanne Daust [mailto:rdaust@rangebank.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2009 5:24 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FDIC special assessment 
 
While I understand the need to replenish the insurance fund, I feel that community bankers have 
been caught up in the pain caused by the largest national banks, investment banks, hedge funds 
and others.  This seems to be a very unfair way of replenishing the fund.   
 
Please reconsider the special assessment. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Roxanne Daust 
Senior Vice President & CFO 

 
(906) 475-4151 

  
  


